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Pacihc Nazarene Housing Society

Public Information Meeting
for Proposed Mixed-Use Development
at 19990 49th Ave, Langley
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Pacific Nazarene Housing Society (PNHS), an expression of the Church of
the Nazarene — Canada Pacific District, has submitted a Development
Application to the City of Langley for the above address, as indicated on the

map area, to build a 6-storey mixed use development which will include
302 rental apartments with a portion at below-market rents as a part of the
BC Builds program, a 73-space licensed childcare facility, a church

meeting and community centre facility, and 5 commercial retail units. The

application requires an amendment to the Official Community Plan, a

zoning, and a Development Permit.

PNHS will host a Public Information Meeting on Tuesday December 10
from 4:00 PM to 7:00PM at the Church of the Nazarene, 19990 49th Ave,

Langley. We're excited to share our vision with you.

Project details are being made available online at www.pacnaz.ca/

langleyproject.

If you are unable to attend the meeting in person and would like to leave a
comment, ask a question or express a concern, please contact us by email
at pnhs@pacnaz.ca.

PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS NOT A ‘PUBLIC HEARING’ NOTICE




